Charter School

DASA- Dignity for All Scholars Act

Destine Preparatory Charter School creates a safe and supportive environment for all
community members; we abide by the New York State Dignity for All Scholars Act (DASA).
Intimidation, taunting, harassment, and bullying (including cyber bullying) on school property, a
school bus and/or at a school function on the basis of actual or perceived race, color, weight,
national origin, ethnic group, religion, religious practice, disability, sexual orientation, gender,
and sex are expressly prohibited. To read the full Dignity for All Scholars Act, please visit
http://lwww.p12.nysed.gov/dignityact/ (http://www.p12.nysed.gov/dignityact/).

Harassment of a fellow scholar, as prohibited by DASA, is a violation of our Code of Conduct
and will be punishable in accordance with the Code of Conduct. To seek help if you are subject
to harassment or bullying by another scholar or by any employee Destine Prep, contact our
DASA Coordinator in person, by letter, or by email.

Masoma Brydie
MBRYDIE@DESTINEPREPCHARTERSCHOOL.ORG
(518) 394-1643
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